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The Upper House committee inquiry into museums and galleries has received responses from Mr Baird 
and Mr Warburton regarding the committee’s invitation to give evidence at the hearing scheduled for 
23 February 2018. 
 
Both Mr Baird and Mr Warburton have again declined to attend the hearing. 
 
The committee will now issue Mr Baird and Mr Warburton with a summons to attend to give evidence 
on the Powerhouse Museum issue at a hearing to be held on 4 April 2018.  
 
The hearing will take place in the Jubilee Room, at Parliament House, Sydney. 
 
The hearing scheduled for 23 February 2018 has been postponed until 4 April 2018.   
 
The committee has also extended the reporting date to 28 June 2018.  
 
For further information about the inquiry and the upcoming hearing, please go to the committee’s 
website: www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/museumsandgalleries 
 
 
 
 
 

-ENDS- 

 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Robert Borsak MLC, on 9230 2573. 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2403

